
"Nell Reiff" 
<relff@sandlerrelff .com> 

11/03/2006 06:40 PM 

This is to inform you that ActBlue has authorized me to give the Commission a seven day extension to 
consider Advisory Opinion Request 2006-30 until November 14,2006. 

Neil P. Reiff 

Sandler, Reiff & Young, P.C. 
50 E Street, S.E. 
Suite 300 
Washington, D.C. 20003 
w. (202)479-1111 
f. (202)479-1115 

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient or any employee or agent responsible for delivering the message 
to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of 
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify us immediately by email. Thank you for your cooperation. 
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform 

you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not 
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the 
Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any transaction 
or matter addressed herein. 


